A meeting of the Antrim Planning Board was held on the above date at the Selectmen's office with the following present. Howard Humphry, Chairman, Robert Caughey, Harold Grant and Mildred Dudley.

Howard Humphry suggested that we start on a zoning project with the appointment of a sub-committee to work with us and have them report their findings to the Planning Board. Robert Caughey and Harold Grant were appointed with Howard Humphry, Chairman serving as ex efficio. Will have a plan ready to present to Town Meeting in March 1973.

(Develop an outline from other towns and put the best of them together was suggested)

It was also suggested that we invite men from various towns to come to our meetings.

Will arrange for a map to show mileage of roads in town for upkeep.

Next meeting will be on January 27, 1972

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 P. M.

Mesked Dusky Secretary

Amherst zoning plans taken by Robert Caughey
Hancock """ "Howoodd Grantphry
London derry """ Harold Grant